
Babb April Board Report 
 

As we continue to venture through this unprecedented time I am 
grateful to everyone in our district that has stepped up to provide 
for our students in anyway.  
 
At Babb school, we continue to provide our students with Work 

Packets. Both certified teachers are available by phone for questions from students. 

Information is posted on our School Facebook page concerning pick up/drop of 

time, changes, etc. A check-in letter is also sent home for all students. We also post 

different activities that they can do at home.  
 

I am very delighted that we have had 83% of the packets returned on the cut off 

date. Packets are still making it in late though. All staff are meeting virtually/or on 

school site once a week on Mondays from 9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m. Our teachers and 

TA’s are coming in weekly to get things ready for our students. Samantha is 

working at getting a lot of the food out of the pantry before summer break.  

 

We are also planning our 6th grade graduation. We will have 3 graduates this year, 

Jack Billedeaux, Kendall Loring and Zahlin Vielle.  

 


